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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am deeply concerned by the news that the future of Triyoga Primrose Hill is threatened 
I have been visiting his provision ever since I moved to the area (St John's Wood)  ten years ago, 
and currently attend regularly three times a week 
The closure of this high profile, extremely popular and professional yoga centre with an excellent 
reputation and many wonderful teachers and therapists would greatly impact on the vitality of not 
only the immediate community, but present a big loss to neighbouring councils also, as the quality 
of teaching, the studio space, therapy rooms, changing areas and last not least the healthy cafe is 
quite unique' There are yoga and H a t e s  classes on offer from many different philosophies of 
yoga, and for all levels, including pregnancy yoga and baby massage etc, and yoga for kids 
I have been very  impressed with the high quality and integrity of Triyoga Primrose Hill, and am 
very fond of what  I consider a real hub of the neighbourhood I believe that Primrose Hill 
businesses (shops, restaurants etc) also profit a great deal from the public attending the centre 
Please don't take it away' 

PLEASE SAVE TR IYOGA PRIMROSE HILL III 

Sent from my Phone 


